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Date: 30.09.2020. 
 

Circular no 87--20.              
 
 
 
For circulation among members of Governing Council, Special Invitees, State 
Secretaries and Advisors. 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 

Sub: On -- line submission of Life Certificates/marital status papers etc by 
Pensioners/ Family Pensioners. 

 
We have today sent a representation to the Chief Executive, IBA on the above mentioned subject. 
The letter is reproduced hereunder for information of members. 
 
 
 
With best wishes and regards, 

 
 
Comradely yours, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 
Quote: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Date 30.09.2020. 
AIBPARC/IBA/Life certificate/email/2020.      
 
 
The Chief Executive, 
IBA, Mumbai. 
 
 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
 
Sub: Submission of Life certificate/Declaration of marital status etc by the Pensioners/Family 
Pensioners within November every year.  
 
Our organization by its letter to your goodself dated 13.09.20 requested to advise the Banks for 
extension of the time limit for submission of such certificates upto 31st December,2020 due to on - 
going pandemic Covid--19.We noted with pleasure that different Banks have started issuing 
Circulars in the desired direction and it would immensely benefit the older citizens. 
 
We have come across a Circular issued by RBI on 25.09.20 wherein two instructions have been 
given: 
 
1.) To extend the time limit for submission of such certificates within 31st December,2020 and  
2.) to allow Pensioners to send scanned copies of such documents in prescribed format through 
email to the authorities concerned. 
 
In view of the above development, we request you to advise Banks for extension of similar facilities 
as told in point no 2  to the Pensioners of the Industry .As physical movement of older citizens is 
largely restricted , the provision of such online submission would be beneficial from the point of view 
of their vulnerability before the dreadful disease. 
 
Awaiting a favourable decision. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary 
 
 


